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President

Mary Swirsky


463-4015

Secretary

Ann Rudolph


463-5803

Treasurer

Candy LoBue


463-2677

President-elect

Lynda Boody

     202 355-4201

Board Members

Term thru 6/17

James Schreiber


463-3377

John Diekmann


463-7162

Carolyn Strelo-Smith


463-4696

John Murray


463-5550

Term thru 6/18

Jim Snyder


221-3986

Oscar Hernandez


463-1873

Peggy Bitler


463-4239

Richard Ernst

     916 749-8479

Kathie Mann


463-4265

Newsletter

Prices  463-3794

Program Schedule:
Aug 30 – Steve Rye – NDOW

                (Bears)
Sept 6 – Rebecca Singer & ROP 

  Student of Month

Sept 13 – 

Sept 20 – Game Feed – Wilson

    Canyon

Sept 27 – Lynda Boody – Vick

Slaughter – Rotary Grant  

Program
Oct 4 – 

Oct 11 –

Oct 18 – 

Oct 25 –

As soon as you have a program set up, let Lucy know at: lrechel@slcnv.com
Greeter Schedule:
Aug 30 – Craig Stephens

Sept 6 – Valerie Stanley
Sept 13 – Howard Stanley
Sept 20 – Game Feed
Sept 27 – Jim Snyder
Oct 4 – Eddie Snyder
Oct 11 – Bunny Snyder
Oct 18 – Steve Singer
Oct 25 – Jim Schreiber
If you can’t be at the meeting, get another Rotarian to fill in

Upcoming Events:

9-10-16 YTA Red Neck Luau
9-20-16  Game Feed

Member responsibility for Speakers:  At Lucy’s request we are assigning members to provide speakers on a quarterly basis, rather than on a specific date.  The member list has been divided into four groups and dates assigned to each group.  Quarter 1 = 7-1 through 9-20, (Aberasturi – Diekmann) Quarter 2 = 9-27 through 12-20 (Ernst – Neely), Quarter 3 = 1-10 through 4-4 (J Price – B Snyder) and Quarter 4 = 4-11 through 6-27 (E Snyder – Thom).  Please do your best to schedule a speaker in the quarter you are assigned.  As soon as you have a speaker, let Lucy know lrechel@slcnv.com.  This gives shared responsibility and flexibility as to date within the assigned quarter.  If you have a special speaker for an empty date, feel free to schedule that speaker with Lucy.  The important thing is to arrange interesting programs and keep Lucy in the loop.  Speakers are a very important part of our meetings.  Keep in mind programs such as Student of the Month will have to be fit into the schedule.
Red Neck Luau:  This YTA dinner is fast approaching, like a week from Saturday.  Peggy has great plans for this event and will need your help.  She expects all to dress Hawaiian for the event.  Here is what is currently known.  This is a farm to fork dinner with Snyder farms providing fruit and potatoes, Peri Farms providing greens and veggies, 
County Fair Pork and Bakery Gallery pineapple upside down cake and rolls.  Rotary Club members will prepare and serve the buffet.  Peggy will have lots of instructions and sign ups at our meeting on Tuesday.  Come prepared to commit to duties.  The date of this event is September 10th.
Game Feed:  This popular event is scheduled for September 20th at Wilson Canyon.  Stay tuned for the time the barbeque will arrive at the Canyon.  Each member is expected to bring a game item (including fish) if possible.  For many of us this isn’t possible.  In that case, bring a side, salad or dessert to be shared.  If you do not want to eat game, bring your choice of protein to cook on the grill.  This is always a fun event and the Smith Valley Club will be joining us that night.  

County Fair:  Thanks to all who helped make this event a success.  Extra hands turned out to help when they were needed.  Those serving for the Mexican Dance on Saturday need special thanks.  The event was packed and went until 1:30am.  A fair board member told me they quickly ended the dance at 1:30am before the crowd could pass the hat to pay for another hour or two of band time.  Schreiber did a great job of holding chaos together.  At one of our next meetings he should be able to fill us in on how much money we made.
Lamb Feed:  Yerington Rotary Club was well represented on Friday night at Smith Valley’s traditional lamb feed.  They have been doing this for many years and at this time they keep it up in memory of the Rotarians who started this tradition.  I can vouch for the good food.  It was the best garlic I’ve had at the dinner and I’ve gone to quite a few.  The menu included rice pilaf, green salad, garlic lamb chunks and ribs.  The meal was finished off with German Chocolate squares.  Speaking of trying to plan for an event, I was told that only 40 people were signed up the week before the Lamb Feed.  They had a lot of tables filled on Friday night.  Planning an event when you do not know how many will attend is difficult.  If you weren’t there you missed a great event.  Plan to attend next year.  Those of us there had the opportunity, or were held up, to buy raffle tickets for Fun Days.  Put Saturday and Sunday, October 1 and 2 on your calendar.  There are lots of things to do there.

Newsletter Editor Request:  If you have something that needs to go in the newsletter, please send it to tomjudyprice@gmail.com.  We need your help.  Thanks.
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